
The Museum of the Islands Society Newsletter

Summer Newsletter

by President Karen Hartshorne
Summer on Pine Island and it is greener than ever here. Lots of island happenings 
going on. 

We’ll have a booth at the Mango Mania at the Catholic Church. Drop by and say hi if you 
come.

Our June membership drive is in full swing. If you know someone that would enjoy it 
please let them know. You can become a member anytime, but this month you get 15% 
off in the gift shop. 🛍️ We will be your personal shopper and mail to you if you’re off 
island. Members get 15% off of items in the gift shop through June during our 
Membership Drive month. Visit our Membership page for more information

Our Membership Meetings went great this year. We’ll have them again this winter. It’s 
fun to all get together. Please invite your friends. These meetings are open to the public 
and free.

Is the family in town? Bring them into the museum to get a taste of the rich history we 
have.

Events Coming Up

👉Mango Mania, July 13th

For more information see MOTI events.

https://www.museumoftheislands.com/become-a-member/
https://www.museumoftheislands.com/calendar-of-events/


Stay in touch. We are on Facebook, Instagram, and linkedin.

Around the museum:

Song on the old record player in the museum: It Ain’t Gonna Rain No Mo’

New Museum of the Islands t-shirts are in, sizes small, medium, large, 
XL, XXL and XXXL. We ship 📬.

Volunteer!

The Museum of the Islands has something for everyone interested in 
giving back to the community while sharing their expertise and talents.

Active volunteers receive 10% off in the gift shop. We also have open 
volunteer positions here at the museum for Secretary and Historian.

All of our volunteers are unpaid, love Pine Island, Pine Island Sound, 
and enjoy sharing them with everyone. If you are of like mind, please 
think about joining our team. When you do, you are helping preserve 
the history of our island and surrounding areas. Contact Jenny Olson 
if you are interested.

Volunteering can mean lending a helping hand too. Please don’t let it stop you if you 
can’t commit to full days inside the museum. We also have booth events here on the 
island where you may help out. Meet people, share your knowledge of the islands and 
Pine Island Sound. We promise you that you’ll have fun.

Not A Member? Why Not?  By becoming a member of The Museum of the Islands, 
you’ll participate in the Society’s mission to preserve Pine Island and Pine Island 
Sound’s unique and colorful history for generations to come. Become a part of the 
museum family.

https://www.facebook.com/museumoftheislands
https://www.instagram.com/museumoftheislands/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/museum-of-the-islands/
https://youtu.be/EWQA2lcYbdo?si=3A9Sr_D3Uv2a92ub


Click Here to join!  Our Membership Coordinator Stephanie Smith will help you sign up. 
If you need to update your address, phone, or email please let her know.

Need to get in touch with us?

President/Retail 
Mgr/Social Media

Karen Hartshorne giftshop@museumoftheislands.com

VP/Curator Vickie Duflo duflov@yahoo.com

Treasurer Sharon Traylor smtraylo@gmail.com

Building Maintenance John DiVito jdivito58@gmail.com

Volunteers Jenny Olson jennykolson@yahoo.com

Membership/Event 
Coordinator

Stephanie Smith motimembership@gmail.com

Museum Phone 239-283-1525

Street Address 5728 Sesame Dr 
Bokeelia, FL

Mailing Address PO Box 103 Matlacha, 
FL 33993

Website: museumoftheislands.com

💫A huge Thank You to our sponsors of the Children’s Art Program💫
 The Kiwanis Club of Greater Pine Island and Williamson Brothers

           

https://www.museumoftheislands.com/become-a-member/
https://www.museumoftheislands.com

